
4862 THE LONDON &AZ&TTE, OCTOBER 15, 1872.

Names.

Succaram Poshia

,
Tyebjee Dawoodkhan,

Hybutbhoy Essab-
hoy, .and Ebram.j.ce.
Peerkhan

Dadabhoy Bhiccajee ...

Hurry Kutchra

Ebrani Tucker Ma-
homed

Cawasjee Manockjee ...

William Johnson ...

Crust najee Sonjee

Madowjee Tricum ...

Assabaee, Widow of the
late Goolamally, and
now remarried with
Salley Mahomed

Hoossainkhan bin Ma-
homedkhan, and
Shaik Ahmed bin
Jumall

Chanjibhoy Manockji
and Palonji Ghanji-
bhoy

Ameeroodin Mamapro

Manajee Witoojee and
Mahadoo bin Lim-
bajee

Chimabaee, Widow of
the late Witoojee
Suttojee

Luxumon (alias Dada-
jee) Ragobnathji

Khoja Esmail Kutchra

Dinshaw Bomanjee

Purshotum Khetsey ...

Profession or :
Occupation.

A Dealer in Fire-
wood

Who lately traded
under the name
and firm .of Tyeb.- .
jee Hybhutbhoy & .
Co., as Ship
Chandlers and
General Merchants

An English Writer .

A MuGcatitun in the .
G. I. P. .Railway
Company

A Dealer in Europe ,
Articles

A Merchant

An Assistant Station
Master in G. I. P.
Railway Company
at Kalli&n Station

A Roasted Fish and
Meat Seller

Who lately traded as
Commission Agent
in Bombay, in part-
nership with Cas-
sidass Hurkisson-
dass, Dyal Gocul-
dass, and Nursey
Madowjee, under
the name and firm
of Dyal, Nutfsey,

, and Co.
Unemployed

•

Labourers

The first-named In-
solvent is a Polisher
of Furniture, and
the second a Car-
penter

A Clerk

Labourers ...

A Labourer

An English Writer

A Broker in Hides

Lately a Liquor
Seller

A Hoondee Broker

Denomination.

Hindoo

Mahomednn ...

Parsee

Hindoo

Mahomedan ...

Parsee

European

Hindoo

Ditto

Mahomedan ...

Ditto ...

Parsee

Mahomedan ...

Hindoo

Ditto ......

Ditto

Mahomedan ...

Parsee

Hindoo

Place of Residence in
Bombay.

Lately in Lower Co- .
laba, without the
Fort (at present in
the Bombay Gaol)

In Mody Khana, with-
in the Fort

At Gola Lane-street,
within the Fort

At Byculla, without
the Fort

In -Nak'hoda Molla,
without the Fort

At Claras Bazar-, -with-
out the Fort

At Eallian, without the
j urisdiction of the
High Court of Bom-
bay

On Doongry, without
the Fort

In Holi Chuckla, within
the Fort

At Nagpada, Without
the Fort

Near Rungaree Molla,
without the Fort

In Hunoottan - lane,
within the Fort

At Mahim, without the
Fort

The first-named Insol-
vent lately residing
at Vud Gadv, and
the second at ypngri,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom'*
bay Gaol)

Near Vud Gady, with-
out the Fort

In Funuswady, with-
out the Fort

At Khuruck, without
the Fort

In N. Bomanjee-street,
within the Fort

In Holi Chuckla, within
the Fort

•Dates of
Petitions filed.

1972.
.i'4th A^goist

Ditto

,
£

Ditto

Ditto

15th August

44th Aug-uet

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

1 7th August

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

19th AugUft-

20th AugUgt

Ditto


